From: Geoff Steven

Sent: 05 November 2015 12:36

To: wlidp

Subject: Fw: De-allocating contaminated land

I attach a copy of my original email the reference was omitted:
H-LV3, Murieston South(8),Tarbet Drive

Geoff

----- Original Message -----

From: Geoff Stevens

To: wlidp@westlothian.gov.uk

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 12:33 PM
Subject: De-allocating contaminated land

Dear Sirs,

I object to this land being given planning permission, | am a daily user of Murieston Trail and
believe that further development in this area will have a highly detrimental effect on the trail and its fauna and
flora. In addition to the noise, upset and disturbance created (on top of the highly disruptive rail bridge
redevelopment) there would be additional traffic, pollution and strain on the already highly used amenities in
the area not least Livingston South railway station. These facilities will be placed under additional strain with

developments already in the pipeline.

Please de-zone this area from future development.
Regards
Geoff Stevens





